
From:   Bonnie Nugent   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   March 01, 2019

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0912-EX-CN-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The 2320-2345 MHz band has been removed from the application form.


